
    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Babe Ruth League Volunteer, 
 

As you may already know, the Cal Ripken Major70 World Series is calling Branson, MO its 

new home. I have been appointed the Host President of this World Series along with my other duties 

at Babe Ruth League Headquarters in Hamilton, NJ. As Host President, one of the responsibilities is 

to recruit volunteers to operate the World Series. 

We are looking to build a dedicated volunteer base to handle gameday operations, press box 

duties, and interacting with teams from around the world. Any volunteer, regardless of age, that is 

willing and able to help is appreciated. I will be in Branson on a site visit and would like to invite you 

to join us for an informational meeting about these volunteer opportunities at Ballparks of America 

in Branson, MO on Saturday, April 28th at 2pm. Light refreshments will be provided. If you are 

planning on attending, please RSVP to michael@baberuthleague.org or by calling me directly at 609-

278-2316. 

 

I look forward to meeting you. Thank you for dedicating your time to our organization in your 

community and good luck with the rest of your season! 

 

 

Michael Solanik 
Host President 

Cal Ripken World Series 
Babe Ruth League, Inc. 

michael@baberuthleague.org 
609-278-2316 

Babe Ruth League, Inc. 
 

A Non-Profit Tax-Exempt Organization for 4 to 18 Year Old Players 
                                         Website:  www.baberuthleague.org 

International Headquarters:  1670 Whitehorse-Mercerville Road, Hamilton, NJ 08619 
                       Phone:  609-695-1434  Fax: 609-695-2505 
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